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November 23, 1957 

Kermit Geary 
R. D. 2, Box 298 
Walnut Port, Pennsylvania 

Dear Friend, 

Sorry to have taken so long to answer your letter. 
Thanks so much for your interest in our station and 
also for all the wishes you bestowed upon us. 

After receiving your. letter I checked the log and 
during the first week of October, myself and the con- 
struction engineer were running our "proof of performances' 
test. I find that we did make a station break at 
2:04 A.M., your time. We have regular Frequency Checks 
made by PHELPS PRECISION LABORATORY, Minneapolis, Minn, 
twice a month. 

It's a nice feeling to know there are people like you 
who show concern in other stations. Thanks once again for 
your, letter. 

With kindest regards, 

Mitch Dupre 
Chief Engineer 
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